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EGSA How-To Guide for GPSGA Travel Reimbursement Awards

The Graduate and Professional Student Government Association (GPSGA) provides current OSU graduate students who present at conferences with reimbursement awards for their travel expenses. 

The GPSGA awards reimbursements four times a year. Each application deadline depends on the date of your conference. Refer to the chart below for deadlines:

	Start Date 
	End Date
	Application Deadline

	The second Monday of 

October 

The second Monday of 

January 

The second Monday of April 

The second Monday of July 


	The second Sunday of January

The second Sunday of April

The second Sunday of July

The second Sunday of 

October
	The first Monday of February of the same year 

The first Monday of May of 

the same year 

The first Monday of 

September of the same year

The first Monday of 

November of the same year 


You can only apply for an award once an academic year, so if you present at multiple conferences, choose the most expensive trip for your application.

Here’s a quick guide on the steps to apply:

1. Keep records of all your payments for conferences expenses. GPSGA reimbursement funds only apply to:
· Conference registration fees
· Airfare, taxi, car rental, mileage
· Lodging
2. Fill out the Travel Reimbursement Request Form. Make sure to indicate the type of conference (In State, Out of State, or International) and any other sources of funding for this conference. 
3. Acquire your advisor’s signature approving your reimbursement documentation.
4. Turn in or mail your completed paperwork to:

Graduate and Professional Student Government Association 


ATTN: Finance Committee 


211N Student Union Stillwater, OK 74078 

NOTE: This award is classified as a fellowship provided to the GPSGA, so any reimbursement for domestic students is processed through Financial Aid, and then the Bursar. If you have any loans, this amount will be considered aid and deducted from your total loan amount. 

For further information, refer to the GPSGA Travel Reimbursement Guidelines or email EGSA officers at osuegsa@gmail.com. 

